Jeannie M. Peerson

Subject: FW: LIFE RIDE RE:

From: Piggott, Byron <Byron.Piggott@alea.gov>

Sent: Thursday, February 07, 2019 3:17 PM

To: Jeannie M. Peerson <Jeannie.Peerson@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: RE: LIFE RIDE RE: <EXTERNAL> Motorcycle Ride

While he didn’t ask for our assistance, our previous commitments to assist agencies/organizations in
Mobile County would have precluded our involvement, we are not able to assign officers to this event.
The weekend of Mardi Gras, particularly Joe Cain Day, will have us hopping as it is, lol!! | hope you've
been welll!l

Lt. Joe Piggott
(0) 251/660.2465
(C) 251/709.8021



